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10th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy New Year! I hope you enjoyed a good holiday time; it has been good to see you all at the start 

and end of the day this week. 

 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Akhtar to our team in the role of a teaching assistant.  

 

Parents’ Evening will be held on Tuesday 12th February and Wednesday 13th February straight after 

school finishes. Shortly you will receive a letter to book your appointment.  

 

The three new classrooms will soon be open for children to have lessons in. They have been built to 

a very high standard and we look forward to using them. The classrooms will open on Monday 4th 

February. The temporary classrooms that Mrs Rai-Moore and Mrs Saxena use, and the storage 

container next to them, will shortly be removed giving us back a lot of playground space. 

 

If school closes because of bad weather you will receive a text message by 6:45am. We will do our 

best to keep school open during these cold months. If school is open, please make sure you send 

your child(ren) to school. 

 

Pupils are enjoying many trips to the theatre. Last term, Year 5 went to see David Walliams’ Awful 

Auntie. This week Reception went to see The tiger who came to tea and Years 1 and 2 will shortly 

see The Snowman. 

 

The dates for the rest of the school year are overleaf. Children should come to school every day and 

not take holidays during term time. On the subject of attendance, I was delighted today to present 

prizes to over 130 pupils who came to school every day last term. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Moore (Headteacher) 
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Term dates for the rest of the school year are: 

 

Spring Term 2019 

Term Starts: Tuesday 8 January 2019 
Half Term: Monday 18 February 2019 to Friday 22 February 2019 
Term Ends: Friday 12 April 2019 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Term Starts: Monday 29 April 2019 
Half Term: Monday 27 May 2019 to Friday 31 May 2019 
Term Ends: Friday 19 July 2019 

 
 

 


